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Hi Crystal,
 
I wanted to share some site photos with you. 
 

The first set of photos shows the soil shredding machine and the two stockpiles,
The second photos illustrate the process,
The third set of pictures depict the spray bar application of hydrogen peroxide to the soil.

 
It's surprising actually how well this process works.  We're hoping you'll give us permission to backfill
as all the samples came back within acceptable limits.  If you have any time on Friday I'd like to stop
by for a couple minutes.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully,
 
David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022
Cell: 575.441.4835
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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